Destination Information 2025

All students are required to complete a form to confirm their plans for Post-16.
This is because Ibstock School are required to track the education paths of our
students for three years after they leave.

Our Careers Lead, Mr Foulsham, will be available on Resuts Day, should
students need support once they have received their results. He remains available
to students for Post 16 support via b.foulsham@ibstockschool.co.uk

Please use the QR code to provide destination infromation if you were unable to
complete this form on Results Day;

Please contact the school in the future if a Post16 place has fallen through, we
will do what we can to support them into finding a new place.
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